
Class I Annual Talent Show- Khel Khela 

 

The Class I students of Delhi Public School, Sector-45, Gurgaon presented their Annual Talent 

Show, 'Khel Khela', on the 25th of September 2024. Through vibrant performances, the 

students highlighted the importance of sports, teamwork, and perseverance. 

In her welcome address, the Director Principal, Ms Aditi Misra, stressed on the values of trust 

and gratitude, essential for fostering cooperation between home and school. She also 

emphasised the importance of sports and the valuable life skills it helps imbibe. The choir's 

melodious songs and the beautifully choreographed dances captivated the audience, while the 

applause in the auditorium reflected the collective pride of the parents throughout the show. 

The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks by the Vice Principal, Ms Santvna 

Thadani, who acknowledged the support of parents throughout the preparation for the show. It 

was a joyous occasion that truly demonstrated the spirit of teamwork. 


